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Dear Parents,   
 
As November approaches there’s a definite chill in the air. Please make sure your child has warm, 
waterproof clothes and wellies or boots for playtimes. We go out to play every day and lunch time play 
lasts for half an hour. It is important children are warm and dry. Please name all coats, wellies, hats, 
gloves etc. we have permanent markers in school. If you would like to borrow one to write your child’s 
name in their clothes please ask. 
 
PE Kit 
Please could you be sure your child\children have their full PE kit in school. All kit needs to stay in school 
for the full half term. Then we will send it home for the holidays.  
  
What your child needs for PE kit ~ black PE shorts, plain white T-shirt, jogging pants, tracksuit bottoms, 
fleecy jumper\hoody, a pair of PE trainers to be used outside, spare socks (in case others get wet). 
 
Please name ALL PE kit so we can make sure everything goes back in the bag where it belongs.  
 
Parent Meetings 
We are adding another parent meeting day to make sure we can provide enough appointments. The 
days are as follows: 

 Tuesday November 6th ~ Year Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 from 3pm  

 Wednesday November 7th ~ Year Reception and Y1 from 3.40pm, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 from 2.30pm. 

 Thursday November 8th ~ Year 5 and 6 from 3.30pm, Year Reception and 1 ~ 5pm to 5.30pm. 
 
Forest School   
The first session of forest school is this Wednesday, 31st October.  Please remember to bring in a car seat 
for your child and make sure they have warm, waterproof clothing and footwear. 
 
Bags 2 School 
Remember to bring in your bags 2 school for collection on Thursday 1st November.  Please place the 
bags under the shelter in the car parking area. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Helen Hepworth 
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